9., 1R 19

To: Community Preservation Committee
From: Paul Gazaille, Bikeways Committee
Date: September 12, 2019

Subject: update on Pleasant Lake Ave. Crossing Lights, 2018 Article #50 (3)

Pleasant Lake Ave. Bikeways Crossing Lights, 2018 Article #50 (3)

Approved budget $27.000.00
Lights paid in full 11/8/18. -$24,500.00
Four precast bases 5/09/2019. | -$ 1440.00
Misc installation materials. -$ 207.53
Police detail | - 384.00
Total. $26,531.53

Available Budget +$ 468.47

Also for your information

e 2019 Article #40: Depot Street North Crossing Lights was approved at the town. meeting
for $27,000

The request for quotes have not gone out yet

e You will receive another request for crossing lights for Depot Road South before October
1st '




